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Ottawa Sept 24th, 19I O

Sir,-

Referning to your letter of the 10th ult.

No.879808 I have the honour to inform you that we

have received a report from our Indian Agent in

conrection with the land reserved for this Department

for hay purposes in Tps.61 and 62 Ranges 4 and 5,W.4.M.

and have to say that in view of the report of your

Land guide Mr. Barnest Cloutier to the effect that the

land is much desired for settlement purposes it has been

decided to request you to cannot the said Beservation.

The lands therefore affected are clear as far as this

Gepartment is concerned.

In this connection I have to say that our

Agent intends to visit someother lands to the North-cast

of Onion Lake which are reported to be suitable for

the purposes of this Department, As soon as we are

fully informed of their exact locality application for

them will be made to your Department.

Your obedient servant

com'L

Asst.Deputy Superintendent General.

P.G.keyes,Esq.,

Secretary,

Dept.of the interior, Ottava.
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